
04-22-2020 Town Council Meeting  
Responses to Council Questions 

 
 
ITEM #5: Extend Advisory Board Member Terms Ending in June 2020 and Defer 
Spring Appointments to the Fall 
 

 
Council Question:  
Does the resolution need to specify when the Council would, in fact, make the new 
appointments, or is that assumed? 

Staff Response:  

Given the uncertainty of the length and the effects of the COVID pandemic, staff decided 

including a specific timeline and process may be too limiting.  This process normally takes three 

months to implement.  

 

Council Question:  
Have all advisory board members who would fall under this category been notified that their 
terms may be extended through November 30th? If so, have any of these advisory board 
members expressed any disagreement? 

Staff Response:  

All advisory board members were included in the notice for Friday’s publication of the April 22 

materials. Additionally, we are inquiring with those whose terms may be extended to see if they 

anticipate continued participation on the board, or resignation, and if they agree with this 

approach to mitigating the interruption within the normal spring appointment process.  

 

  


